
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Worship in the Woods this Sunday, Oct. 16th 
 
Justin Okamoto 
October 12, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

This Sunday our annual Worship in the Woods is coming up. We have an amazing speaker with Pastor 

Henry and a great program prepared. Please bring your favorite baked good! Incase the weather forecast 

looks too cold or raining we will move it inside. Please be on the look out for an email. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Justin 

 


